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            September 24, 2021 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week:  September 17, 2021 
 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 4 3 0 1 

Percent of Cases this week .46%    0.61% 0.00% 0.91% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2021 – Present) 17 9 5 3 

   Change in Cases from Last Week +3 +2 0 +1 

 
*Year to date, 14 household account for the 17 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
Thanks for continuing to do your part to keep everyone as healthy as possible.  While we do see 
more cases this week than last, we still have a low transmission level within our schools. 
 
If you have not yet contacted your school office to arrange parent-teacher conferences, please 
do.  These are scheduled for October 6th and 7th and will be offered in person or via zoom.  
Please select the type of conference that best meets your needs. 
 
As the weather fluctuates this fall the building temperatures will also change.  Please be sure to 
send your students with layers to maximize their comfort. 
 
Please enjoy your weekend ahead. 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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